
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

November 2018 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

CHILDREN’S RAFFLE 

 

The school Council will be holding a fund raising Christmas Raffle to raise money to improve 

our play equipment.  There will be prizes (supplied by the staff and friends of the school) for 

all age groups.  From Monday 10th December, tickets are on sale from class teachers for 20p 

each.  Children may buy as many as they like.  The raffle will be drawn on 14th December for 

YR, Y1 + 2 and 19th December for Y3, 4, 5 + 6. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

The School Council 

 

 

 

Northwick Park Primary and 

Nursery Academy 
(Foundation) 

 

Third Avenue, Canvey Island, Essex. SS8 9SU 

Telephone: ( 01268 ) 684554          Fax:  01268 510783 

www.northwickpark.essex.sch.uk 

 

Headteacher:  Emma Lane 

http://www.northwickpark.essex.sch.uk/

